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Dockot No. 50-456
Docket No. 50-457

commonwealth Edison company
ATTH: Mr. Cordell Road ,

Senior Vico President
Opus West III
1400 Opus Place
Downers Grovo, Illinois 60515 .

Dear Mr. Reed
'

SUBJECT: INSPECTION REPORTS _NO. 50-456/91023;
No. 50-457/91021

This refers to the routino safety inspection conducted by
Ms. V. P. Loughood of this offico on September 19 through
December 17, 1991. During this inspection, we ovaluated
activities at your Droidwood Nuclear Power Station, Units 1,
and 2, as authorized by HRC Operating Licensos No. NPF-72 and
No. NPF-77. We discussed our findings and conclusions with
Mr. D. O'Brien,-and others of your staff, at the conclusion of
the inspection on November 22, 1991. Additionally, a monting i

was hold on December 17, 1991, to discuss the Unit 1 tout
results. After the information presented in the December 17th
mooting.had been reviewod a final exit was hold via talophono on
January 27, 1992.

Areas examined during the inspection are identified in the
report. This inspection covered performanco of the Unit 2
containment integrated leak rato test and the review of the
integrated leak rate test performed on-Unit 1 in 7''ruary 1991.
Within'those areas, the inspection consisted of selectivo
examinations of procedures and representativo records, interviews
with personnel, and observation of activitios in progross.

Although the Unit 2 integrated leak rate test failed in the
as-found condition, your actions in identifying, quantifying,
and isolating the leakago through steam lino ~D woro excellent.
-Notwithstanding;your good performance-on Unit 2, we woro
concerned, as discussed with your staff on September 25, and
December 17, 1991, with the conclusion on the Unit 1 test that
all the leakage experienced was through tho airlock shaft coals.
After consideration of the now information on the Unit 1 test-
presented by-your staff during the December 17, 1991 mooting,
and reroview of the containment masses and resultant leakage
rates, we have datormined that we cannot accept the results
documented in your 90 day report for the Unit 1 test. Further,
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because of the method employed (i.o., panotration pressurization
without quantification) to isolato identified leakago paths
during tho Unit 1 integrated test, wo find that the as found test
was a failure.

During this inspection, cortain of your activitics appeared to bo
in violation of NRC requiromonts, as specified in the onclosed
Notico. A written responso is required.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations,
a copy of this lotter, the onclosures, and your responso will be
placed in the NRC public Document Room. ;

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this
inspection.

8'1d#T YIGNED fli HOULHI J. MkLtdv A

11. J . Millor, Director
Division of Reactor Safety

Enclosures:
1. Notico of Violation
2. Inspection Reports

No. 50-456/91023(DRS);
No. 50-457/91021(DRS)

cc w/onclosuros
M. Wallace, Vico President,

PWR Operations
T. Kovach, Nuclear

Licensing Manager
A. Chocca, Nuclear

Licensing Administrator
K. Kofron, Station Manager
A. Haogor, Regulatory
Assuranco Supervisor

DCD/DCB (RIDS)
OC/LFDCB
Resident Inspectors, Byron,

Braidwood, Zion
D. W. Cassol, Jr., Esq.
Richard Hubbard
J. W. McCaffroy, Chief, Public

Utilities Division
Licensing Project Mgr., NRR
Robert Newmann, Office of Public

Counsel, State of Illino!,s
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jps Farbor /W t at in li erLo ghood
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